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Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
After the February half term holiday, Year 1 will be taking part in Forest Schools with 
Miss Morton on a Tuesday afternoon. The first session will be on Tuesday 20th February. 
 
Please see below for a kit list; 
 
Forest School Kit 

• Wellies (preferably) or walking boots 

• A pair of thicker socks 

• Hat and gloves 

• Trousers (jogging bottoms or leggings – that you don’t mind getting muddy) 

Please NO jeans! 

• A waterproof coat (in addition to their school coat, that you don’t mind getting 

muddy) 

• Waterproof trousers (if possible) 

• → All kit needs to be in a named bag. 

 

On a Forest School day, children MUST come to school in their school uniform as they 
will get changed after lunch into their Forest School kit.  
 
Any queries then please do send a dojo message,  
 
 

Many thanks, 
 
 

Mrs Henson 
 


